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# HAPPY NEW YEAR 2018 ! 
This year, we are expanding and grow richer of a new greedy range.
A faithful diversification to the Miss Tonic values: the quality - the know-how and the wealth’s producers from Murcia. 
See you in the spring for new flavours! 

# ORRI - THE GOLD SMALL CITRUS.
“OR” or “ORRI” is one of your favorite. It’s easy to peel   with few seeds. Thanks 
to its balanced flavour, very sweet and a litlle spicy, ORRI seduce your customers.

How to resist to its qualities: Brix 14 to 15% - nearly 55% of juice – between 12 and 
14 segments of pleasure. Increasingly exported, Europeans markets are major 
export destination. The season has started yet.

The volume will be less than last year but the “ORRI”  is always good to taste.  
Miss Tonic is going beyond borders to propose you it.

Don’t hesitate to contact us  for your orders. First and Premium class.
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# TOMATO IN ALL ITS FORMS!

# MORE...

Our partner from Almeria  “Frutas Goostar Spain” is expanding its range and performing qualitatively with the 
arrival of new excellence producers. We have presented our crush farmers yet . Today, we introduce the new one; 
“Plum tomato  specialist”. 

A smooth, firm and fleshy tomato. Still appreciated and used for cooking. “Canilé” is one of the best variety. 

The growers owns 6  hectares that starts from December to May. The perfect product to catch up your clients and 
will complete their tomatoes range.

LA VILLA BY COKES   
The clemenvilla is especially suited 
to eat this year. Leafy clem and  
clemenvilla, harvested everyday in 
order to send you always the 
freshest product. Available in our 
famous small box Cokes.

MISS TONIC ON FRESH PLAZA  
An article on Miss Tonic lemon 
published on November 7th 2017. 
We are so happy and even more 
motivated to bring you the best.

FRUIT LOGISTICA  2018 
We will participate to the next Fruit 
Logistica exhibition in Berlin. It is 
the best way to take stock on the 
situation together. We are looking 
forward seeing you in February. 


